
I am strongly in favor of better screening for law enforcement officials. As the Capitol riots have shown, along with numerous 
connections here in Oregon, there are too many people in positions of law enforcement that have strongly racist beliefs and 
antipathy towards minority groups. People like that have no place in law enforcement.


